
From: Eileen Willmott  
Sent: 28 February 2022 14:17 
To: Planning 
Subject: Comments on List 673’s tree applications for Dartmouth Park 28/2 
 
Dear Planners and Tree Officers,  
 
List 673 
 
2022/0584/T. 2-6 Bellgate Mews 
I met with the applicant Maurice Bennetts. 
I have no objection to the maintenance work being carried out on these three 
trees, especially those to previous points.  I understand that previously work 
was carried out on the Dartmouth Park Road side of the Copper Beech (T3), so 
this work will balance the crown. 
 
2022/0593/T. 33 Dartmouth Park Avenue  
As stated previously, the Plum is not well shaped and re-planting with another 
Plum could lead to replant disease.  Therefore No Objection.  However pruning 
work to the Magnolia could produce a well-shaped tree. 
 
2022/0645/T. 6, St Anne’s Close 
I met with the applicant Kate Tyndall. 
I have no objection to the tree works, she explained that reshaping the 
Hawthorn and Laurel, and the planting of bushes with spines adjacent to them, 
will hopefully deter anti-social behaviour in the future.  
 
Thank you, 
Eileen Willmott 
 
 


